AWSC Public Outreach Report August 6,2014

Hi NYN Family,

I Hope you all have been enjoying and relaxing some this Summer. In between relaxing I have been working on my position in Public Outreach. I have been answering and forwarding several requests from WSO to the various Districts in the, NYN Area . I attended a committee meeting on the State Fair 2015 in Syracuse, N.Y. on July 2,2014. We discussed such things as costs, literature to be ordered, and manning of the booth.

I am looking forward to see you all at the AWSC.

Love in Service Sherry S NYN Public. Outreach Coordinator